From: Yerkle

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Assessment #195600
Date: Sunday, April 25, 2021 10:09:50 AM

To whom it may concern,
My name is Erick Brewer and I live on Ohio St and Wyoming ave in St. Paul. I would like

to voice my objection to this assessment of sealcoating as seeing that it was not done well. I
believe the night it was done it snowed and the plows came through and scrapped the majority
of it off. I had huge piles of the rock on my boulevard further showing that it did not take.
When one stands on Ohio you can see that the work did not take. I would love to have it
redone because I know that it is important to maintain our roads.

Thank you for your time,

Erick Brewer
848 Ohio St, St. Paul, MN 55107
Property #07-28-22-34-0118
(612) 437-7412
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